
 

Chairpersons report of meeting of Strategic Policy Committee 2- 

Transportation Policy/Mobility Management and Water Services held on 

Friday 9th December, 2021. 

 

• Tim Butler advised that a meeting with TII would be arranged in 2022 and two members 

from each Municipal District would be invited. 

 

• Michael Murphy gave an update on the Speed Limit Review, setting out guidelines that have 

to be adhered to and the timelines for same. 

 

• Seamus Kavanagh gave a presentation on the Road Works Programme completed in 2021. 

 

• Tim Butler gave a detailed presentation outlining the revised Severe Weather Response Plan 

and Flood Emergency Response Plan. 

 

• Tim Butler gave an update on the current position regarding Broadband Rollout for the 

county. 

 

 


